





May 9<sup>th</sup>, 2017

Dear Community Partner,

The Crisis Workers' Society of Ontario will host its  $33^{rd}$  annual conference, June 14 - 16, at the Sheraton Hotel. Co-sponsored by Good Shepherd Non-Profit Homes (Hamilton) and St. Joseph's Healthcare (Hamilton), it is the premier education event for Ontario's frontline crisis workers and first responders.

The conference will bring together individuals involved in frontline crisis (and management) work within our communities including police, paramedics, nurses, social workers and community-based mental health practitioners.

To help offset the costs of the conference, we are offering sponsorship packages to local businesses, education and healthcare institutions and community organizations. This is your opportunity to showcase your products and services to over 400 crisis workers and first responders. As well, you will have an electronic presence through social media and our website.

I have enclosed information about our sponsorship packages. As you'll see, we have a range of options to suit your needs and your budget. If you are interested, or would like more information, please call **905-529-4343 ext. 2254** or email <a href="mailto:PKibor@gsch.ca">PKibor@gsch.ca</a>.

Note: The bearer of this letter is our agent and may represent us in all matters.

J. Magatho

Sincerely,

**Peter Kibor**Co-Chair, Conference Planning Committee

**Deborah McGrath**Co-Chair, Conference Planning Committee